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       Paw Prints   
                              Motto:  “Making a difference one rescue at a time.” 

 

  

  Being Careful for your Pet’s Sake 
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Editor 
Darlene 
Agsten 

This is the time of year we are all getting ready for the Holidays.  
Decorating, making crafts, gifts and sewing is a big part of the 

preparation for the season. 
Please be sure to secure the many small items your cat/kitten or dog 

would consider toys and fun to play with.   
In some cases, if eaten, these supplies can be dangerous or deadly. 

Please keep needles and pins away from your pets. 
Needles, especially threaded, are very dangerous to have around 

pets.  A cat or kitten of course loves the string to play with.  
 Once the string is in the mouth the needle will follow.  It costs about 

$2500 or more for the surgery to remove it from the stomach. 
  If it gets into the intestines the results are devastating.  

Please have a Happy and Safe Holiday Season!!  
 

**Starting an Emergency Fund** 
Every year we have a few rescued cats and kittens that need 

extra funding for their road to recovery of health. 
We are usually scrambling at the time a cat comes in with a 
broken leg, has to have an emergency surgery or has to see 

specialist Doctors to get past their health issue. 
We would like to start setting money aside for these 

emergencies so we are better prepared to help. 
If you would like your donation to be included in this 

emergency fund, please write “Emergency Fund” on the 
check.  We and the cats thank you! 

 


